
• PRODUCT SAFETY 
SUBCOMMITTEE MF.F.TING -2- OCTOBER 26, 1978 

to Texas to review the replacement procedures being utilized 

by the recommended gunsmiths. 

Production of any new Mohawk 600's is to be suspended so 

that 600 fire controls will be available for the recall 

correction. Available trigger assemblies will be allocated 

on a where-most-needed basis. 
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